
Office of the City Manager

CITY OF

San Jose
CITY OF

CAPITAL OF SILICON VALLEY EMPLOYEE RELATIONS

SENT VIA EMAIL

July 3, 2018

Mary Blanco
Business Representative 
Operating Engineers Local Union, No. 3 
1654 The Alameda, Suite 110 
San Jose, CA 95126

RE: Request for Information

Dear Mary:

This is in response to your letter dated April 11, 2018 regarding your formal request for information as it 
relates to request #13. Please see the attached for a list of the names of the employees who received 
safety shoes for the past three years. Please note that we will be sending this attachment separately. 
Unless otherwise noted, the information is in reference to OE#3 employees only.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Assistant to the City Manager

c. Jennifer Schembri, Director of Employee Relations
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